
 
 

 

Notice to Mariners  

No 2 of 2024  

Survey on Pier Structures  

13th May 2024 to 15th May 2024  

 

Mariners are advised that a remotely operated underwater vehicle (ROV) will be undertaking a 

survey of the piers structures between Monday 13th May and Wednesday 15th May.    

The survey is anticipated to have a negligible effect on boating activities; however, we kindly request 

that you maintain a clear distance. 

  

Harbour Master (Bangor)      Issued: Thursday 9th May 2024  


